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well. There has since been an even bigger, boisterous and violent protest Thursday
March 7. The protestors were on residential property, committing assault, and involved in
other illegal acts. This was not a peaceful protest. All of this is o social media. You can
see who is committing the crimes and did not face arrests.

I would like to believe that composing this email would resolve all issues, but
unfortunately, it will not. The situation is getting worse and not improving and is
deteriorating rapidly. Members of the Jewish community no longer feel safe and indeed
are not safe in Thornhill. Please understand that the strategies currently employed to
ensure the safety of the Jewish community are not effective. It is crucial that current
approaches be thoroughly reevaluated and revised.

As a concerned citizen who voted for you, these protests must stop.

Mayor Steven Del Duca you and law enforcement must do more to protect Jews from
violence and hate.

Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to hearing your perspective
on this critical issue and the steps you plan to take to address these concerns.

Sincerely,

Laurence Price  Robinwood Trail, Thornhill, 

This e-mail, including any attachment(s), may be confidential and is intended solely for the
attention and information of the named addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient or
have received this message in error, please notify me immediately by return e-mail and
permanently delete the original transmission from your computer, including any
attachment(s). Any unauthorized distribution, disclosure or copying of this message and
attachment(s) by anyone other than the recipient is strictly prohibited.




